
 
 
 

 

6th June 2011 
 
Dear Mr Rodgers 
 
Re: Your appeal regarding our lack of reply to your initial request for 
information, case reference 11- 8262 
 
Thank you for your email dated 1st June 2011. 
 
I have investigated your request and it appears my officer issued you with the 
Council’s reply to your request on 3rd June 2011. I accept that this response was 
issued outside of the 20 working day statutory timescale and that as a result the 
Council is in breach of its obligations under section 10(1) of the Act. I therefore fully 
uphold your appeal and seek to reassure you that I am currently taking steps to seek 
to improve the timeliness of replies issued by this Authority in relation to access to 
information requests. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied after receiving this response to your initial complaint you can 
request an independent review from the Information Commissioner's Office at 
FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution, Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.  You may also contact the 
Information Commissioner's Office by telephone on 01625 545745 or by email at 
mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs S Pearson 
Information Governance Manager 
Resources  
 

 

 

Mr B Rodgers 
 
Sent by email to: 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx   
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